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BURBANK WELCOMES MUSIC CITY! 

SOUTHWEST AIRLINES ANNOUNCES NONSTOP SERVICE TO 

NASHVILLE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

 

BURBANK, Calif., November 15, 2018 — Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) today 

announced Southwest Airlines will begin daily nonstop service to Nashville International Airport 

(BNA), beginning June 9, 2019.  

The morning flight from Burbank (BUR) to Nashville (BNA) will depart at 10:50 a.m. 

and arrive at Nashville at 4:50 p.m. The afternoon flight from Nashville (BNA) to Burbank 

(BUR) will depart at 1:50 p.m. and arrive at Burbank (BUR) at 4:05 p.m.   

“Service between Nashville, the melting pot of different genres of music, and Burbank, 

the media and entertainment capital of the world, and gateway to the L.A. basin, is a perfect 

match for the music and entertainment industry,” says Hollywood Burbank Airport Executive 

Director, Frank Miller.   
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Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) is owned and operated by the Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena 

Airport Authority, a joint powers agency created in 1977 between the Cities of Burbank, 

Glendale and Pasadena. The airport serves over 4.7 million passengers annually and reaches 

15 nonstop destinations in the United States. More information can be found on the airport’s 

website, www.HollywoodBurbankAirport.com, and on the airport’s Facebook, Twitter, and 

Instagram feeds. 

 

http://www.hollywoodburbankairport.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hollywoodburbankairport/
https://twitter.com/fly_BUR
https://www.instagram.com/fly_bur/

